Irish Wolves Supporters Club
Committee Meeting No.2 on Sat 11th October 2014 in Leinster (Dublin) 
Summary
In attendance: Gary Cotter, James Kilcoyne, Andy Taylor, Tony Lawlor, Tony Cullen & Children, Vinny Coates, Paddy Kinnealy.
Match Meetings 
For the televised matches that we advertised, there were 5 Wolves fans in Nancy Hands in Dublin and 12 in attendance in Mallow Co. Cork. We need to encourage members to interact with notices on facebook, in emails and via text messages. 

Next Meeting (Ulster)
It was agreed that the next meeting due to take place in Ulster, would be on Saturday 15th November in Newry. 

Easter Trip 2015
The number of people showing an interest in attending the annual Easter trip is currently around 30 with more expected to show an interest over the coming months. Player of the Season is one member, one vote. It was agreed that we would probably do this as part of the Easter trip.
Membership
Tony Lawlor informed us that we currently have 60 paid up members. As previously stated, it was agreed that a members’ draw should take place for all members who are paid up by the 31st of October. The draw will take place on the 15th November at the planned meeting in Newry. The prize is a £50 Wolves Megastore voucher. Andy Taylor will advertise the draw via facebook and twitter.
Extension of Committee
It will soon be advertised that we are looking for skilled people to come on board and join or assist the committee in building and maintaining the website and social media interactions. 
Publicity for Irish Wolves
Wolverhampton Community Radio have recently interviewed Tony Lawlor (Membership Secretary) about the supporters club. A newsletter is to be produced by the committee. It was agreed that the newsletter will include a supporter focus with ten questions. It was agreed that we would ask Adam Smith to look at up-dating the lay-out and design of the current website. 

2017 Dinner Dance – 140 Years of Wolves
It was agreed that we would hold the event in the summer if Wolves were to be on tour in Ireland at that time. It was agreed that we would write to the club early to seek an interest from ex-players.
